
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
EMERGENCY CARDS | This year, we will be utilizing virtual emergency cards. 
Please take a moment to make sure your student’s information is up-to-date by 
logging into the Parent Portal and completing the card electronically. 

 

This information is going to be used for regular and emergency contacts during 
the school year. If you have more than one student, please make sure you 
update the information for each student and that it matches. The names listed 
will be the only adults we’ll release your student to, after we have verified 
photo ID. Additionally, if your student qualifies for a bus, all bus stops and 
routes will be populated electronically this year so please make sure your 
information is accurate. 

 

LOG IN: http://www.pasco.k12.fl.us/parents (once there, click on ‘check 
grades/attendance') 

 

STEP-BY-STEP GUIDE: https://tinyurl.com/emergencycardstepbystepguide 

 

HOW-TO VIDEO: https://tinyurl.com/yy5m964y 

 

Assistance with any other Parent Portal issues, please email: 
MyStudentHelp@pasco.k12.fl.us 

 

http://www.pasco.k12.fl.us/parents?fbclid=IwAR1zBgZVaAnHkC5bPf2YjZvVRHdoAOugnCQLo8LBUuBG1-HMsmxO75WGrCY
https://tinyurl.com/emergencycardstepbystepguide?fbclid=IwAR0pMI44Uy8modu7J2GvBFDqia4OzL8qmC8wJIKCHJI5Gp5_-ELOjd220jY
https://tinyurl.com/yy5m964y?fbclid=IwAR27tN4mlh_IHG-uwUA5-JybP6aTtiQqjhq87ZJelKaEBGvB-_z-XOp4mSE

